
1

Tenney Matthew

From: Thomas Keys <tkeyshike@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:12 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

To whom it may convern, 

I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic 
waterways.  

Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes 
River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening 
river protections. 

In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the Trump 
administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. 
 
I have much enjoyed the undeveloped & unbridled beauty & serenity of Central Oregon & 
of course the scenic Deschutes River & Little Deschutes.  We can provide modern 
conveniences & better outdoor access without putting a bridge in the most incorrect spot. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas J Keys 
Gresham, OR 
503-432-3882 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


